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MACHC Circular Letter 
08‐2012 

August 13, 2012 
 

 
To:    All MACHC Member State National Hydrographers, Hydrographic 

Industry 
Subject: 13th MACHC Conference Hydrographic Exhibition 
 
Dear MACHC National Hydrographer and Hydrographic Industry 
 
I am pleased to announce that the hosts of the 13th MACHC the Director General of 
Maritime Affairs at the Guatemalan Ministry of Defence, has arranged for a 
Hydrographic Exhibition to run along side of the MACHC Conference. 
 
This will be the first exhibition of this kind within Guatemala. I would encourage 
participation to enhance the nation’s hydrographic capacity, regional maritime 
development and to enhance the depth of the Conference. The exhibition will be held 
adjacent to the main conference room.  
 
Further details on the exhibition can be found in Annex A; please contact the hosts 
directly if you wish to participate.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Rear Admiral Nicholas Lambert  
UK National Hydrographer and MACHC Chair 
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